THE AMERICAN SURGICAL ASSOCIATION
WARFIELD M.FIROR,M. D, SECRETARY
THE JOHNS HOPKINS HOSPITAL

BALTIMORE-5, MARYLAND

June 1, 1948,

Dr. Fred W. Rankin,
410 Security Trust Building,
Lexington, Kentucky.

Dear Dr. Rankin,

I have the honor to inform you that at the meeting
of the American Surgical Association held at Quebec on
May 29th, 1948, you were elected President of the
Association for the ensuing year.

Sincerely yours,
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